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RILTA Environmental Limited 
Licence Review Withdrawal 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

It is with some regret that we wish to notify the Agency or our intention to withdraw the above Licence 
review. The reason for the withdrawal is the length of time that has passed since the review was initiated 
in 2017, meaning that it is no longer of adequate interest to industrial partners and hence no longer 
viable. 

We would note that S.I. No. 130 of 1994, Environmental Protection Agency (Licensing Fees) 
Regulations; does legislate for refunds of the considerable Licence review fees in certain cases. We 
would hope and expect that the Agency would consider this, particularly considering the unfortunate 
circumstances in which the Licence review is to be withdrawn. We look forward to the Agency's 
response. 

We trust this is to the satisfaction of the Agency. 

If you have any queries, please feel free to contact me. 
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